
NOTICE 

In consideration of various problems caused by COVID-19, an interview to an applicant can be 

conducted through electronic methods (e.g., Zoom) this year (enrollment for the academic year 

beginning in October 2022), and the applicant does not have to visit Kobe University for the interview. 

For details, see “Admission Process and Interview” of the Application Guidelines for 2022 Doctoral 

Course.  

 

 


